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September 26, 2005 

Federal Trade Commission 

Attn.: Section 515 

Office of General Counsel 

600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20580 

Re:	 Reconsideration of Initial FTC Response 

Dear Federal Trade Commission: 

This document is an appeal of the Federal Trade Commission’s (FTC’s) initial decision of August 16, 

2005 on our Request for Correction (RFC) of certain information in and pertaining to the Commission’s 

Federal Register notice of January 31, 2005, pages 5022-5037, 
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data and, far more importantly, did not perform a perfuncta 
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• The study in question that fails to meet Commission’s information quality standards; and 

• Other documents, or portions of documents, that cite or otherwise utilize the study and/or 

analytic conclusions drawn from the study. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Jim Tozzi 

Member, Board of Advisors 

Cente


